Practice Policy for Results
Our primary focus at Kilsyth Medical Partnership is, and always has been, ensuring high quality medical care for our patients. 

	Often, we are asked by patient to chase up their hospital results, as they are understandably concerned about what the results may show. Unfortunately, this is not a good use of our limited resources at the practice.

	There is clear guidance from the GMC (General Medical Council –regulatory body for all UK doctors) about where the responsibility lies for giving results and acting upon them, and that responsibility is with the doctor that requested them. Therefore, if you have had an investigation requested or organised by a doctor at the hospital, it is the duty of their team to give you that result and arrange any further follow up or investigations as appropriate. If you are expecting to hear about a result or have follow-up arranged and you have not done so, your first port of call should be with the hospital secretary of the team that was dealing with you. Historically, some of the hospital secretaries have not been aware of their responsibilities in this regard and have inappropriately signposted patients back to their GPs to get their results, this is not considered acceptable medical practice.

	Yours Sincerely

	Kilsyth Medical Partnership
